
 

Dates to Remember: 

• April 12th No School 

• April 19th BBA Closed 

• April 22nd No School: 

Field Trip to Bowling 

 

A Note from the Teacher: 

We are absolutely loving this spring time 

weather we have been given! We just got new 

outside toys and a new blacktop set up and the 

kids are loving everything about it! This year 

for Easter, I want to do an Easter Egg hunt 

with the kiddos on the 22nd, so if you have any 

extra plastic Easter eggs that you are not going 

to be using, I would love to have them so we can 

have out own Easter egg hunt on that no school 

day. I will be filling them so all I need are your 

empty eggs. Thank you! 

                         

        Miss Kamryn  

 
Parents, we have placed 

things that we would like to 

have for our classroom on 

the BBA Amazon Wishlist! 

There are lots of books on 

there that I know your 

kiddos would love to have 

to read! I chose all books 

that I knew would be close 

to their reading level so 

they could read them on 

their own. If you decide to 

purchase something for our 

classroom, make sure you 

write who it was sent from 

so we can thank you! As 

always, thank you for 

helping us to support your 

kiddos! 

 


